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U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Document Control Desk
Washington, D.C. 20555

Re: Docket Nos. 50-72 and 50-407, License Nos. R-25 and R-126
University of Utah Nuclear Engineering Laboratory

Subject: Submittal of Revision 3, Physical Security Plan for the Protection of SNM of
Low Strategic Significance

i

Dear Madam / Sir: !

Enclosed please find copies of Revision 3 of the Physical Security Plan dated 19 February
1992 and submitted in accordance with 10 CFR $0.4(iv). These documents are not
intended for public disclosure as provided by 10 CFR 2.790(d)(1) and are sealed in a
separate envelope marked as containing proprietary security information.

The major changes in this revision reflect the fact that the SNM for the AON-20lM traming
reactor (License No. R-25) has been shipped offsite in preparation of decommissioning as
reported in the 1991 Annual Operating Report for the AGN reactor, in addition, the plan
documents installation of an enhanced security system in the facility. These changes have
been reviewed by the Reactor Safety Committee which concluded that the changes do not =
decrease the safeguards effectiveness of the plan.

If you have any questions or require further infomaation, call me at (801) 581-7372.
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Sincerely,
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. [GACSandquist', Dirhetor7

.Nucles Engineerigs Laboratory ;
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copy to: Mr. Robert D. Manin, Administrator

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region IV

'

611 Ryan Plaza Drive, Suite 1000
Arlington,TX 76011 . p
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